
 

       
    
 
Date: 8/28/2020 
 

To our Valued Customer: 

 

Baldor Specialty Foods Inc. has a strong commitment to the achievement of food safety and customer satisfaction.  

Prima Wawona has issued a recall of their bagged and bulk, or loose, peaches that they supplied to retailers nationwide. 

The recall was initiated, due to Salmonella Enteritidis cases across several states which have been linked to peaches 

packed or supplied by Prima Wawona or Wawona Packing Company, Prima has notified the FDA that they will be 

recalling peaches packed or supplied from June 1st 2020 to August 3rd 2020. 

 

Baldor is instructing all of our customers that purchased the below items between August 26th 2020 to August 28th 2020 

from Baldor, do not use the product and please return any unused product in original box and label from Prima 

Wawona. or Baldor Fresh Cuts, LLC  for a full credit. A full credit will only be issued for returned product if you 

received the items listed below. 

Item Code Item Description BRAND Trace Information  
PCH1 Peach 2 LYR Prima Wawona Yellow Label: PO#: 940686; 

940688 
PCH Peach Yellow 1 LYR 8 Lbs. Baldor Fresh Cuts, LLC White Label: WO# 673500 

 
Should you need further assistance please contact us through this link. https://help.baldorfood.com 
 

Sincerely, 

 

Randolph Paling  
Food Safety /Compliance Manager 


